

The Chantre



EXCELLENCE IN ALL | EXCELLENCE FOR ALL

Martley, Worcester, WR6 6QA

t: 01886 887100

e: office@chantryschool.com

w: www.chantryschool.com

Headteacher: Andrew Dickenson BSc PhD

Company No: 07657852

18th June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Pioneer Activity Centre - Day Trip 2nd July 2021

Leave Chantry: 9.00am and return to Chantry: 4.20pm

As you will be aware, we had to cancel the Llanrug residential trip due to Coronavirus restrictions and we fully appreciate this caused great disappointment. Therefore, we are delighted to offer to the whole of Year 9 a day's experience at The Pioneer Activity Centre on the outskirts of the Wyre Forrest, Kidderminster.

This outdoor education centre is uniquely placed to offer pupils the sort of experiences that increase confidence, develop resilience and create lasting positive relationships with peers and staff. We are pleased to announce that we are running this trip for Y9 on 2nd July 2021.

Pupils will take part in 2 activity sessions in the morning as part of an activity group. These will include 2 of the following: low ropes, challenge course, climbing, archery, inflatable challenge, high ropes, nightline and ariel trek course. After a packed lunch, pupils will then take part in a large blitz, fun and adventurous 2-hour activity session, comprising of abseiling, zip wire, climbing, aerial trek course, power fan jump, high ropes and challenge course. In this session pupils can move freely from activity to activity during the 2 hours.

No special kit is needed for this trip, however, pupils will need enough food and drink for the day, wear suitable clothing for an entire day outside (sunhat/suncream, waterproofs) and a complete change of clothes for the bus journey back should they get too muddy. We recommend wearing older trainers and longer shorts/leggings suitable for use with a harness. No skirts/dresses/denim or sandals/flip flops - all shoes will need to be suitable for a range of activities and socks are required.

We hope that many will take up this exciting opportunity and we are pleased we can offer it to all of those interested.

If your son/daughter would like to come on this trip, please pay the £30.00 by 25th June via school gateway.

We appreciate it is a quick turn-around, but we are keen to secure the centre.

Yours sincerely

Georgia Razavi-Hart

Trip Leader